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June 20, 2011 Chapter Bulletin 
 
Our next regular meeting will be held on Monday, June 20, 2011 at 7:30 pm in the AHEPA 
Conference Room of the Ascension Cathedral (4700 Lincoln Ave, Oakland, CA). 
 
Membership Dues: Thank you to all the Members that have paid their 2011 dues.  If you 
have not paid your dues, please mail to the Chapter Secretary. 
 
Skopi Scholarships Are Now Available: Please contact President Landis if you are 
interested in an application for either a High School or College Applicant.  Deadline of 
submission of applications is by August 31, 2011. 
 
 
Meeting Topics: 
 

1) Final Macaronada Report – Nick Gianopoulos, Chair 
2) Picnic – George Booras – Chair 
3) Western District Convention – Las Vegas – June 3-5, 2011 – Delegate Reports 
4) 2012 Western District Convention Host City Chair 

 
 
Happy Birthday to all our June Members! 
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